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NOTICE OF INTENT:  
PRECINCT BOUNDARY CHANGE MR4B 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the electors of Marietta MR4B that the Board 
of Elections and Registration recommends that the boundary of this precinct be 
changed. 

The Board recommends this change to conform with the recent city 
annexations. 

The Board of Elections and Registration will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, August 9, 2021 at 3:00 P.M. in the Commissioner Meeting Room, 100 
Cherokee Street, Marietta, Georgia 30060, to hear any objections to this change.  
Any objections must be filed in writing before the time of the hearing or presented 
orally during the public hearing. 

If no objections are made, the Cobb County Board of Commissioners will adopt 
this change at their regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, August 10, 2021. 

This change will be effective on Wednesday, August 11, 2021. 

 

This 30th day of July, 2021.  

 

_________________________________ 

JANINE EVELER, Director 
Cobb County Board of 
Elections and Registration 
 

 


